
Beginning Oct. 1, 2012, this office can only serve: 

Vaccines for Children (VFC) eligible clients 

Clients without insurance 

 

 

Vaccine Policy Change 
 

As a result of federal guideline changes from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention: 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any of the below, you do not qualify to receive vaccines at 
this office: 

 Insurance that covers the cost of vaccine 

 Insurance that includes a high deductible or co-pay 

 A claim denied by an insurance plan due to an unmet 
deductible 

 

All clients seeking vaccine services at this office will screened for 
eligibility. 

 


